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Woodlands   Academy,   Hathaway   Gardens,   W13   0DH   

  

Head   Teacher:   Ms   Harinder   Rana Together   We   Achieve     
  
  

Tuesday   23rd   February   2021   
  

Re:   School   Reopening   
  

Dear   Parents   &   Carers,   
  

Following  the  announcement  from  our  Prime  Minister  yesterday  evening,   we  are  looking  forward  to                             
welcoming   all   our   pupils   back   to   school   on   Monday   8th   March   2021 .     

  
Until  then,  we  are  continuing  to  provide  our  successful  Remote  Learning  offer  for  all  pupils  and                                 
on-site   provision   for   vulnerable   and   critical   worker   pupils.     

  
We  are  now  in  the  process  of  planning  and  preparing  for  the  return  and   will  be  in  touch  next  week  to                                           
share   our   plans   with   you .     

  
We  are  really  looking  forward  to  having  the  children  back  and  continuing  our  learning  as  team                                 
Woodlands.   

  

Yours   sincerely,   

    

Mrs   Magan   &   Ms   Hasker   
Acting   Co-Headteachers   

  

  
  
  

    
  

  


